
Dear Parents, 

   Here we are, running third 

base and getting ready to 

slide safely across home 

plate as we prepare to finish 

the 2016-2017 school year. 

  So many things are happen-

ing during this last full 

month of school.  The in-

structional staff will be 

completing their final bench-

mark assessments in the 

next few weeks so the indi-

vidual growth each student 

has made during this school 

year can be seen.  The chil-

dren will be participating in 

field trips and/or other spe-

cial end of the year activi-

ties.  The last big PTO fund-

raiser, the Walk 4 Our 

Playground, will be held on 

Friday, May 12th (rain date 

Monday, May 15th).   

   A formal Awards Ceremo-

ny will be held on Tuesday, 

June 6th, for 3rd and 4th 

grades at 8:50 AM in the 

multipurpose room.  Kinder-

garten, 1st, and 2nd grade 

classroom teachers will hold 

awards programs in their 

individual classrooms at a 

date and time to be an-

nounced by your child’s 

teacher.  Jusa a reminder 

that Tuesday, June 6th, and 

Wednesday, June 7th, are 

Act 80 days with dismissal 

for K-6 grade students at 

11:30 AM.  Lunch will not be 

served on these last two 

days.   

   As another school year 

draws to a close, please 

don’t forget that learning is 

a life-long skill.  It does not 

take a break for summer.  

Author Walt Streightiff 

wrote, There are no seven 
wonders of the world in the 
eyes of a child.  There are 
seven million.  I encourage 

you to take time to explore 

some of the may wonders of 

the world by reading with 

your child and spending qual-

ity time with them as much 

as possible.  Keep your chil-

dren actively using their 

reading and math skills to 

help prevent the “Summer 

Slide.”  Remember my door 

is always open.  Please feel 

free to stop by, phone, or 

email me with your sugges-

tions, comments, and/or 

concerns regarding your 

child’s education here at 

Central Elementary. 

 

 

Kathy A. Furman, Principal 

From the Principal 

Classroom Picnics 

Kindergarten 

Friday, June 2 

Grade 1  

Wednesday, May 31 

Grade 2 

Thursday, May 25 

Grade 3 

 Thursday, June 1 

Grade 4  

Monday, June 5 

Central Elementary 

May/June Newsletter 

 Tuesday, June 6, 2017 

Act 80 Day    

11:30 AM Dismissal                                      

Grades 3 & 4 

8:50 AM  

Awards Day 

 Wednesday, June 7, 2017 

Act 80 Day 

11:30 AM Dismissal 

Last Day of School 

Slide Show & Chinese Auction 

Third Grade Musical 

 

Character Matters 

Too 

performed by  the 3rd grade students 

 

Thursday, May 11, 2017 

7:00 PM 

in the 

High School Auditorium 

 

Art Show 

May 1-26 

Field Trips 

Kindergarten 

Friday, May 26 
 

Grade 4 

Monday, May 1 

Friday, June 2 

PTO Spring Bookfair 

 

 

Wednesday, May 3rd 

Family night  5:30— 8:00 PM 

 @ RRR Building 

& 

Thursday, May 4th 

Walk 4 the Playground 

 

Friday 

May 12, 2017 

 

Raindate: Monday, May 15, 2017 






